TAEKWON-DO ASSOCIATION SOUTH AFRICA
Plot 125, Derdepark, Sefako Makghato Drive,
Pretoria, South Africa

0027 82 357 4073
Itf.tasa@gmail.com
www.tkd-tasa.co.za

Dear Presidents of the Country Federations ITF!
On behalf of Taekwon-Do Association of South Africa = TASA I have the honour to invite you to the 4th African Taekwon-Do CUP ITF to be held in Pretoria, South Africa, on April 11th, 2015. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]April 11th is a remarkable time because it is the birthday of Taekwon-Do ITF  (General Choi gave TKD its name on April 11th 1955 -60 years ago). 
This fourth edition of the African TKD Cup will be held for the first time in South Africa (three editions has been held very successfully in Addis Ababa (Ethiopia) and we want to continue with this tradition. 
Together we will work for the development of Taekwon-Do ITF on the African Continent.
Looking forward to seeing you at this event,
Sabum Bert Gey van Pittius
President TASA

Master Paul Weiler
ITF Senior Vice-President










image1.png




